CAUTLON
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DO, NOT STAND OR LEAN OVER THE GAUGE AT ANY TIME

PLEASE, ALWAYS USE ONLY 175 PARTS AS REPLACEMENTS FOR WORN
PARTS OF THE NO. 175 MGM TANK GAUGE.,

1. It is recommended that the packing be replaced
every two years or less for heavy usage and
check the Rod Latch at the same time, MGM
cannot be responsible for problems with the
gauge if the above is not completely. followed.

2. Never operate the rod latch with the foot.
Use only the hands for all operations, then
the Rod Latch can never accidently be re-
leased by mistake,

3. Never omit the Valve Rod, To do so eliminates
proper use of the Check Valve, because the
Check Valve becomes inoperable.

4, Do not use another type of Check Valve with the
Valve Rod.

5. Do not try to use some other type of Control
" Valve with the Valve Rod. To do so may cause

the Check Valve not to close completely. In
other words, never use parts other than the
true No, 175 parts for replacements on a No,
175 MGM Tank Gauge, The use of any parts
other than our No. 175 parts will eliminate
our safety features, and prevent the safety
of repacking the gauges while under pressure,

- 6. Do not replace the 175 Check Valve with any
other Check Valve because this too would
eliminate the safety of repacking the gauge
while under pressure,

MGM CANNOT BE RESPONSIBLE IF THE ABOVE IS NOT COMPLETELY FOLLOWED.
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